
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 To:  Public Works Committee Members 
 
 From: Jeff Biegler, Director 
   Department of Parks and Recreation 
 
  Subject: Purchase of Mower for Parks Division 
  
 Date: April 24, 2014 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF RAPID CITY 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION 

515 WEST BOULEVARD 

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701 

 

 
Jeff Biegler 

Parks & Recreation 

Director 

(605) 394-5225 

 

 

 

Lon Van Deusen,  

Parks & Cemetery 

Manager 

(605) 394-4175 

 

 

 

Doug Lowe, 

Recreation Manager 

(605) 394-4168 

 

 

 

Alex DeSmidt 

Landscape Designer 

(605) 394-5225 

 

 

 

Jeri Taton 

Administrative 

Assistant 

(605) 394-5225 

 

The Parks Division is requesting authorization to purchase one 
Toro Wide Area Mower used to maintain large grass areas 
throughout the City’s park system. Funding for this item is 
included in the 2014 Parks Operations Budget. 
 
Purchasing this piece of equipment from Midwest Turf & 
Irrigation through State Contract No. 16566 will save the City 
approximately $14,000 from the list price for this piece of 
equipment. 
 
To that end, please authorize staff to purchase One Toro 
Medium Duty Wide Coverage Gang Type Rotary Blade Riding 
Mower from Midwest Turf and Irrigation, subject to NASPO 
Contract #E194-1485 and SD Contract #16566, in the amount of 
$57,143.20. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 


